
New Guidance to the Rules for Mobile 
Offshore Units

Gard launches a new niche publication to provide increased clarity around how P&I 
insurance for mobile offshore units works in practice.
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The new publication, Guidance to the Rules for Mobile Offshore Units , adds to 
Gard’s already extensive portfolio of knowledge-sharing material and insurance 
publications, which includes the standard Guidance to the Rules, the newly revised 
Guidance on Stowaways, and others.

The insurance terms for mobile offshore units naturally reflect the special 
characteristics and risks pertaining to such operations. With this in mind, we hope 
the new Guidance will contribute to increased clarity and contract certainty as well 
as further interest both externally and internally about how our insurance is 
intended to work. The publication will be updated yearly depending on changes in 
the underlying standard terms of cover.

The new Guidance is published to coincide with the 50th anniversary of Gard’s 
involvement with P&I insurance of mobile offshore units which will be celebrated 
later this year. In fact, Gard’s publication program as a whole also celebrates its 50th 
anniversary. The first edition of the Gard Handbook on P&I Insurance was published 
in 1972.

The new publication is available in both a web version and pdf format.

The information provided in this article is intended for general information only. While every effort has been made to 
ensure the accuracy of the information at the time of publication, no warranty or representation is made regarding its 

completeness or timeliness. The content in this article does not constitute professional advice, and any reliance on such 
information is strictly at your own risk. Gard AS, including its affiliated companies, agents and employees, shall not be held 

liable for any loss, expense, or damage of any kind whatsoever arising from reliance on the information provided, 
irrespective of whether it is sourced from Gard AS, its shareholders, correspondents, or other contributors.


